
 

 
May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole       The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman         Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations       Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol        1036 Longworth HOB  

Washington, DC, 20515       Washington, DC, 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the STEM Improvement Through Authentic Research Project in fiscal year 

2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Research Foundation of CUNY/ Queens College 

CUNY located at Queens College, 65-30 Kissena Blvd., Flushing NY 11367.  

This project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for advancing the purposes described in 

section 20102 of title 51, United States Code.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gregory W. Meeks 


